From: Philip Brown

To: Max Gander-Cooper

Cc: East Track Consenting

Subject: Amendment to proposal - Whenuapai Business Park
Date: Friday, 22 October 2021 2:49:00 pm

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take ext
care when clicking on any links or opening any attachments.

Further to our phone conversations, | can confirm that Neil Construction YQ C ed to \ b

designate the proposed residential land at 155-157 Brigham Creek Road nce lots, for
future development under Plan Change 5.

We will get the scheme plan amended to show that outcom et that se @o you
as soon as possible. Q

Nga mihi

Philip Brown | Director K @

Campbell Brown Planning Limited

Level 1, 56 Brown Street, Ponsonb nbypAuckland 1144
DDI 09 394 1694 |
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Kia ora Max,

DISCL Is electrcmlc \gether with any attachments is confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, do not
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e the cg Please also advise us by return e-mail that you have received the message and then
for any changes made to this message and/or any attachments after sending. We use virus

iabllity for viruses or anything similar in this email or any attachment. Views expressed in this email may not
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those of CampB

@onsider the environment before printing this email.
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